
July 30, 2021 

Via Regular Mail and Elec~ronic Mail to cornments.mailbox@njcourts.gov 
Honorable Glenn A. Grant,J.S.C. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Comments on the Future of Court Operations 
Hughes Justice Complex 
PO Box037 
Trenton, NJ 08625~0037 

Dear Judge Grant, 

On behalf of the New Jersey Chapter of the American Academy of Matrimonial Lawyers, 
please accept this correspondence as our request to implement the recommendations referenced 
within the Jew Jersey State Bar Association's Pandemic Task Force Practice of Law Report. 
Specifically, the recommendations pertaining to Family Law are found on pages nine (9) through 
eleven (11) of the report, and we fully support their implementation in the family part. 

We greatly appreciate Your Honor's assistance with this matter. Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted, 

JLLJlacl 
Cc: Steven D. Banville, Chief of Staff ,· electronic mail to steven.bonville@njcourts.gov) 

AAML, NJ Chapter (via electronic mail) 

215 E. Ridgewood Avenue, Suite 201 I Ridgewood, NJ 07450 
contact@aamlnj .org 

201.445.7007 
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